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31st October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Spielberg Class 
 
As your child’s wellbeing and education are of paramount importance to us, we feel that it is essential to keep 
you up to date in relation to class teaching staff. 
 
With effect from Term 2 Chloe Blackmore, who is an experienced member of our Meadowfield team will lead 
Spielberg class on a day-to-day basis and Caroline Weir, who is a qualified teacher will be the class teacher 
for Life-skills/PSHE, Science, English and Maths.  Heather Kendall who is a very experienced senior teacher 
will be supporting the class this term to ensure that all areas of progression are met. 
 
Caroline and Chloe will be supported by the TAs in Spielberg class and myself together with other members 
of the Leadership team.   
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Warmest wishes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Sue David 
 

 
Sue David 
Assistant Principal Enquire Department 

 
 
 


